
 



 

A s part of 
efforts to 

increase access to low-
threshold film 
education, the Ghana 
YMCA has trained 
twenty-five aspiring 
filmmakers with the 
hope of further building 
their capacity to become 
trainers at the Ghana 
YMCAôs Media Hub 
Education Centre 
(MHEC).  

The participants, 
numbering ten males 
and fifteen young 
women received training 
in the areas of Writing 
and Directing for 
Documentary, Writing 
and Directing for 
Fiction, Film Producing, 
Cinematography and 
Media For Peace.  

The 10-day intensive 
workshop was held at 
the Regional Office of 
the Eastern Regional 
YMCA. Participants 
received education on 
filmmaking principles 
and were given 
equipment to practice 
their knowledge on the 
field. Through Media 
For Peace, the 
participants were also 
sensitized on the need to 
use their skills to 
produce films that 
promote peace and 
social cohesion.  

For the final three days 
of the workshop, the 
participants received 
advanced lessons from a 
filmmaking expert, Abu 
Idriss who took them 
through script 

breakdown and visual 
storytelling.  

Prince Nkrumah, who 
has been a Trainer in 
Cinematography since 
2018 reflected on his 
journey with the 
workshop and the 
filmmaking project in 
general.  

ñI was already in the 
filmmaking space as a 
Cinematographer but 
since I joined this 
project in 2018 I can 
boldly say that I have 
gained so much 
experience in my field. 
Today I am excited to 
see other young people 
begin their own journey. 
I could tell the aspiring 
filmmakers loved the 
workshop because some 
of them started planning 
their projects even 
before the training 
ended. From their own 
words, the training has 
empowered them a lot. If 
you are a young 
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